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		Developer PVDP’s “Targeted Consultation”












				Today (14 June 2024) - with NO advance notice - PVDP have launched what they describe as a “Targeted Consultation” advising of changes to the cable route and a few other changes to the “Red line” boundary of the proposed site. Despite promises by Mark Owen Lloyd that all 22,000 households would be contacted, it would appear that the “Information Change Note on Target Consultation” will not be delivered to those households but is only available on request by post or for download at the Developer’s site or at a limited number of libraries. A word of warning: The promised “zoomable version of the map” on the Developer’s website is likely to crash and fail to download if you are using a mobile device.

Further, PVDP write: “We do not anticipate that we will be undertaking any further rounds of consultation later this year. However, we will be producing a document prior to submitting our application that presents our final design, highlighting how Botley West has been refined following the hundreds of pieces of feedback that we have received during consultation.”

This suggests that they do not plan to consult this year on any of the many important concerns raised in your feedback, by the other major consultees, such as CPRE, Historic England and WODC or by SBW in their Adequacy of Consultation report.




		




		This targeted Consultation ends on 28 July 2024.

Before this deadline, we urge every one of you - and your family, friends and neighbours - to:
1. Read an online version of the “Information Change Note on Target Consultation” booklet here. You can also e-Mail the developer at info@botleywest.co.uk requesting a hard copy of the booklet or pick one up at Botley, Eynsham, Kidlington or Woodstock libraries. The booklet contains details of 57 changes including to the cable route across the Thames. Please study the changes in the area you know best and consider their impact. One example of a potentially devasting addition to the red line boundary is the use of ancient Dornford Lane as an access road.
1. Respond to PVDP by sending your feedback by e-Mail to info@botleywest.co.uk.  Copy your response to:
WODC: andy.graham@oxfordshire.gov.uk,
The Inspectorate, PINS: botleywestsolar@planninginspectorate.gov.uk
SBW at feedback@stopbotleywest.com




		




		More important news items on the website




		1. Stop Botley West Campaign’s Adequacy of Consultation Report and Survey results here
1. General Election: CPRE hustings in Yarnton on 1st July. Details here
1. Statements by Parliamentary Candidates for Local Constituencies here




		




		




		The Stop Botley West Campaign is entirely dependent on your generosity, both in time and donations.  If you are able to contribute, please do give whatever you can - click the link below and scroll down to the donate section.
Together, we will Stop Botley West.  Thank you.




		

	Donate 
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					Copyright © 2024 Stop Botley West, All rights reserved.
You are receiving this email because you opted in via our website.

Our mailing address is:
Stop Botley West
Stop Botley West
Oxfordshire
Witney, OX29 8AA 
United Kingdom

Add us to your address book


Want to change how you receive these emails?
You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list.
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